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Physicians’ Primary Care administration
moves to new expanded offices

SPECIAL TO THE NEWS STAR

Physicians’ Primary Care of Southwest Florida has
moved its administrative services to new, larger of-
fices, effective November 20.

The administrative space will occupy two floors of a
multistory building at the corner of College Parkway
and New Brittany Boulevard in Fort Myers. The new
address is 12730 New Brittany Blvd., Fort Myers. The
phone number remains the same at 239-275-5522.

The new 16,000-square-foot office houses SO employ-
ees in administration, accounting, billing, human re-
sources and medical records. No clinical services will
be offered at this location.

Physicians’ Primary Care of Southwest Florida, a
physician-owned and operated medical practice, was
formed in 1996 by many long practicing local physi-
cians and has grown to become the largest physician-
owned multispecialty practice in Southwest Florida.

Medical specialties include family practice, internal
medicine, obstetrics, gynecology, and pediatrics. Of-
fices are conveniently located throughout Fort Myers,
Cape Coral, and Lehigh Acres. For more information,
visit www.ppcswfl.com.
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